
 

In April 2024 SAI Brazil in collaboration with the Auditoría Superior de la Federación in Mexico 
City, held a one-week training in Mexico City to train Organization of Latin American and 
Caribbean Supreme Audit Institutions (OLACEFs) auditors on the “Climate Scanner Rapid 
Review Framework.”   
 
The “Climate Scanner Rapid Review Framework” is a tool used to evaluate government 
actions related to climate change. The project focuses on three axes: Governance, Public 
Policies, and Climate Finance. 
 
The Climate Scanner is an initiative of the Chairman of the International Organization of 
Supreme Audit Institutions (INTOSAI) (SAI Brazil/Federal Court of Accounts (TCU)) and based 
on the partnership with The Working Group on Environmental Auditing (WGEA).   
 
The training's main objective was to provide SAI auditors with the necessary knowledge to 
effectively apply the Climate Scanner rapid review framework and carry out this project 
smoothly across all participating SAIs.  
 
The project developed a methodology that allows the audit institutions to make a rapid 
assessment of the implementation phase of climate change programs.   
 
The Office of the Auditor General of Belize completed the assessment based on the “Climate 
Scanner Rapid Review Framework” in 2024 with engagement from stakeholders.  
 
The results of the assessment for all countries have not yet been finalized and are not 
publicly available.  A link to the Belize assessment will be shared as soon as it becomes 
available.  
 
To learn more about the ClimateScanner initiative, visit the following link: 
https://sites.tcu.gov.br/climatescanner/ingles.html 
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